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Huxtable Point Road/EHLR Construction to Begin April 22, Weather
Permitting

Reclamation of Huxtable Point Road and East Horseshoe Lake Road (from North of Mission
Park Drive to County Road 11) is scheduled to begin on April 22, weather permitting. The
project will include installation of swing away mailbox supports where not currently present.
There will be road access throughout the project, but if you have a concrete driveway, there will
be a lack of access until the concrete cures. Any questions or concerns can be directed to Jon
Auge (Town Board) at 651-335-6555, or Bryan Drown (Town Engineer) at 218-821-5242.




